LISBURN CENTRAL PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY UNIT



FRIDAY NEWSLETTER

18/06/21

Dear Parents

As we approach the end of term please ensure your child is attending school everyday. Proper school uniform is required!

Construction Work

As you have seen a new fence is being constructed alongside the path to the playground at the back of the school. This will enclose the play areas for children and ensure their safeguarding while in school. It will also keep dogs out of the children's play areas as this has been an ongoing issue for us. I want to thank you for your patience while the work is being completed.

Homework

We appreciate the support you have given your child this term with homework as this has been invaluable in reinforcing work completed in school. There will not be any homework for the rest of term although we would encourage children to continue with Mathseeds and Mathletics activities and games. Please ensure all reading books are returned to school as soon as possible.

<u>P.6 - AQE</u> pupils will continue with homework this week. A summer pack will be available from school before the end of term with AQE papers to complete over the summer weeks. It is important that you set aside time every week to do a test with your child. A cost of £2.50 is required for the summer pack to cover photocopying of papers.

Free School Meals and Uniform Grants 2021-22
Anyone eligible should APPLY ONLINE via the EA
website: https://www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/free-school-meals

Paper applications are no longer valid. EA are recommending you apply ASAP to enable applications to be processed in time for the new school year.

Chrome Books.....

Please return your chrome book to school as soon as possible. These need to be updated before the summer.

LAST CHANCE TO WIN!!

PTF Summer Hampers

The Adventure Hamper worth £155 The Sunny Splash Day - worth £45 The Rainy Day Hamper worth £32

Tickets on sale £2 per ticket

The draw for the hampers will take place on Friday 25th June.

<u>Year 7 Leaver's Assembly</u> - Friday 25th June Weather permitting, we hope to hold this outdoors in the playground. The Leaver's Assembly will begin at 1:00pm. Due to current restrictions we can only permit 2 adults per child. Strict social distancing rules must be adhered to. We would also request that you wear a face covering.

Year 7 will finish school on Friday 25^{th} June after the Leaver's assembly.

After School Clubs

Tuesday 22nd June - P. 6 Football Wednesday 23rd June - P.3 / P.7 Burns Soccer Thursday 24th June - P.4 Hip Hop

Reports

Our annual school reports will be sent home on Friday 25th June.

Years 1- 6 Fun Day

We hope to hold a Fun Day event in school on Monday 23rd June. Activities will be planned for each class Bubble. **This will be a non-uniform day**. Bouncy castles and an Ice cream van have been organised as a special treat for the pupils. School will finish for all pupils on Monday 23rd at 2:00pm.

End of term School ends on Wednesday 30th June at 12:00 Noon

Should you wish to speak to me about any of the above or any other matter please do contact Mrs Bishop who will be very happy to arrange a phonecall or email

apoots468@c2kni.net

A. Poots (Principal)

	FRII	DAY NOTE	
_			
Principal: Mrs A Poots	5256 Hillsborough Road, Lisburn. BT2	28 IJJ Tel: 02892665527	Email: info@centralps.lisburn.ni.sch.uk